
 N. Reedsburg Rd. Fiber re-route RFP Questions 

 1.  The scope of work calls out the handhole size as 24X36X36 and the print has it as 30X48X36, 
 please clarify what size is needed. 

 a.  A 24X36X36 handhole should be provided not what is indicated on sheet id 02 
 2.  Is there an estimate of permit costs for this project? 

 a.  County Utility permit information can be found on Sauk County Hwy website. 
 Contractor will need to reach out to the Town of Lake Delton to see if there is a cost 
 for a permit from  the township 

 3.  What is the variance from the running line that is called out on the prints? 
 a.  Some variance on the running line due to the provided locations of the existing 

 utilities not being exact.  If it varies too greatly from the permit we may have to ask 
 for a change to the permit due to what is actually in the field.   This will need to be 
 coordinated and verified by the County’s Fiber Project Manager MCE 

 4.  On page 14 24.0 Date of Completion: the date of Substantially complete is incorrect. 
 a.  T  he date of substantial completion is March 31, 2024 . 

 5.  Is SDR 13.5 HDPE an acceptable alternative to use in the place of SDR 11 HDPE? 
 a.  No, SDR 13.5 HDPE cannot be used as an alternative to SDR 11 HDPE 


